
 
 
 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON PLAN COMMISSION MINUTES 
Tuesday, July 26, 2011 

7:30 p.m. 
 

The Chairman, Mike Raabe, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the Farmington 
Town Hall.  Other members present were Joan Dolbier, Roxie Storandt, and Steve 
Kirchner.  Paul Lash was absent. 
 
Roxie read the minutes from the July 26, 2011 meeting.  Joan made a motion to approve 
the minutes as read, and Steve seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 
 
The Plan Commission then heard a request from Mark Russell for a conditional use 
permit at W4991 Hwy Q.  Mark does occasional cement work mainly by word of mouth.  
In order to be in compliance with La Crosse County Zoning he would need a conditional 
use permit.  Steve made a motion the Plan Commission recommend to the Farmington 
Town Board approval of a conditional use permit for Mark.  Joan seconded the motion.  
Motion passed. 
 
Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Joan seconded the motion.  Motion 
passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Roxanne Storandt 
Secretary, Plan Commission 


